Delegations from UGM, Indonesia and from UPM, Malaysia are visiting us

Professor Lilik Soetiarsa, Dean of Faculty of Agricultural Technology, University of
Gadjah Mada and Professor Mirwan Ushada visited us with Prof. Satyawan
Pudyatmoko, and Professor Sigit Sunarta, Dean and Vice dean of Faculty of
Forestry respectively. We could successfully hold the student exchange agreement
and signing ceremony was conducted yesterday (April 2rd).

Professor Hasfalina and Dr Siti Khairunniza Bejo from Universiti Putra Malaysia
(UPM), Malaysia are visiting us on April 4. We wish you communicate with them
for our mutual research collaboration and active student exchanges with above

schools during their stay.
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